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President’g N ote
Sad News

Ray Houde's wife, Doreen ( Ricky ), has unexpectedly
passe.ed away. Ray and Ricky were married for forty vears.
We, 1in the club, send Ray, and his family, our condolences::.

Jim H.

The riding season is about done. The high point of the season, for the club, was our com roast.
Once again, the weather was sunny and warm. The corn was tender and tasty. Those who left
before the chow(SPCA take note!) was served may rest assured that my consumption of food
compensated for any lack of theirs.

1 have typed up a new roster including machines owned by members as well as phone numbers.
This will be mailedout with the next newsletter.

There was much discussion at the meeting about having en event to celebrate our 20th year. Qur
honourable(snicker) secretary Mike, has more about this in the minutes.

Enjoy what's left of the fall.

Jim H.

Editors Wote

I'scanned the membership roster the Jim made up, and thought "If half of these people showed
up....." Oh well.

I'won't go on about that this time, as we are getting more members out, and getting some new
members. Our advert in the Buy and Sell is getting some attention, and I get at least one call a
month,

Hopefully the renewed interest, and the activities that are planned for next year will kickstart the
club again.

I hope to write up a technical article for each of the coming newsletters, and will cover such things
as electrics, reproducing parts, etc. If you have a suggestion for the subject for these articles, let me
know.

Ed P

Meeting Notice
Next meeting is at Woodhaven Community Club, 7.30 PM
Meeting date: OCTOBER 29, 1996




More Corn Roast Photos

Above, Dave Hebert, Ed Pauch,
and ( on the right ) Bill Watt.

Right, Bill Watt, taking pictures.
Bill took a lot of the photos

of the Winnip»eg Rough Riders,

wvhich we have in our collection,
because he was the photographer,

he missed out being in the pictures.
Well Bill, here you are,
Photographed at last!

AMCM Anniversary-1997

Plans are moving ahead on the activities to mark the twentieth anniversary of the AMCM.
Considerable discussion ensued at the September meeting, and a number of poeple have
been assigned tasks to be completed and reported on at the next meeting. Preliminary
reports ( and questions) will be addressed in October, with final investigations for
November. December should bring final arrangements, plans, and budgets.

What are we going to do? What are our plans? ---- COME TO THE NEXT MEETING
AND FIND OUT- HAHAHAHAHA.

Note:
One feature of the Anniversary celcbration will be a S YW A P IWEIE E'L

Get the word out, and your surplus stuff organized. We hope to attract people from as far as the
USA and BC to Ontario.
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MINUTES OF AMCM MEETING SEPT. 24, 1996

We started the meeting off after the coffee was on and
Ed actually interupted the Bull 3ession for what is to follow;

He got us off to a good start by getting us down to serious
discussions regarding our 20th Anniversary. Then I had to find
a pen to be able to write all this down. (The only time the
Secretary was unprepared.)

The events planned are for July of next year and should
include a Show and Shine and Swap Meet, with a barbecue for
club members when 1t's over.

Over the winter to come, we have to cover the pros and cons
of a Liquor License, a Rain Tent, Tent, Trophies, the Adver-

tising and getting clearance from the Woodhaven C.C.

Our Corn Roast went off well with an excellent bit of weather,
Good food, Good drink, Good Sun, a good day all around.
Everyone who attended was glad they did.

(6N

Next meeting October 29, 155

(It sure feels like winter out there)

Want and Don’t YWant Ads

Wanted: Petrol (gasoline) tank for 1957 Ariel 650 twin - Contact Ed Pauch (204) - 832 - 0255
For sale: Replica Lucas battery cases, standard bike and Square 4 sizes- Also bearing babbitting,
fiberglass replica parts- Inquire- Contact Ed Pauch (204)- 832 - 0255
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